

Cooperation with the Professional Community – Panel 71 Quarterly Report 4th Quarter – 2021 – FINAL

Committee Members:

- Elena B. DCM-22, Ian L. DMC-61 (Secretary), Jaimie H. DCM-56, Paul L. DCM-21, Tim S. DCM-30 (Chair)

Summary of Activity:

- Tim S. – setup CPC and man display at 521 club for D63 workshop
- Tim S. – setup and man CPC display at PENNSCYPAA XXXII, Spookynook in Manheim
- Tim S. – inquiry to Delegate and Alt. Delegate - details of CPC involvement at EPGSA
- Tim S. – setup CPC and man display at From Zoom to Rooms workshop by D36
- Elena B. – contacted SEPIA 2nd time - no reply
- Elena B. – got word CPC Coordinator at SEPIA stepped down...she and Tim will try to setup a meeting with new coordinator in the near future...Elena is in contact.
- Elena B. – researching topics and content for CPC workshop at EPGSA
- Ian L. – working on content for CPC EPGSA workshop
- Ian L. – putting together display coverage schedule for EPGSA (cpc subcommittee members man display)
- Paul L. – researching PSA and Linkd In Page for CPC EPGSA workshop
- Spoke with CPC advisor on current displays, it was determined to incorporate certain AA Guidelines for use with our displays. They have been ordered and received.
- Jaimie H. – will setup and man CPC display for “Level Up Your Recovery In AA Service” D64 Workshop
- All displays have been accounted for and each member of subcommittee has their own setup
- All subcommittee members reported back no inquires for workshops
- All subcommittee members reported back no updates from any intergroups in their coverage areas

Subcommittee Meetings (via zoom):

- July 14th
 - o subcommittee continued work on the virtual presentation for professionals. It was determined that we would produce a narrative along with the slides that will bring consistency to the presentation no matter which committee member presents. We also determined we will attempt to record the narrative being read with the slide presentation to loop at our display at EPGSA.
 - o Discussed our display setup and coverage at EPGSA
 - o Ian - brought up what is required from CPC at EPGSA...more info/direction needed
 - o Ian – suggested sending CPC introduction letters to professionals in our area
 - o Determined we would again try to contact non responsive Intergroups in the area
- September 8th
 - o Discussed progress on narrative for Virtual Presentation
 - o Discussed topic for CPC Workshop at EPGSA. Topic will be “CPC In The Digital Age”
 - o Discussed ideas on content for CPC workshop at EPGSA
 - o Reviewed up coming commitments (displays) for CPC Subcommittee
 - o On hold – progress on DR#10 until after EPGSA

Delegates Recommendations - Status:

- DR#7 – completed work on a separate presentation for the professional community (remove some info that only AAs would understand...streamline add narrative)
- DR#10 – discussed sending introduction letters to professionals in area59.